

DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH

Beirut, 17 August 2023

To whom it may concern, The Lebanese Embassy, New Delhi, India

This letter is to confirm that the American University of Beirut has invited Dr. Sreemoyee Dasgupta, passport no. N0840229 valid till 18.04.2027, to visit Lebanon from 26.08.2023 to 30.09.2023, for the purposes of meeting and tourism. During her stay, she will be accommodated on campus in American University of Beirut (AUB), Apartment GB in the Hariri Building. Other expenses shall be borne by Dr Dasgupta herself.

le request vou to issue a multiple entry tourist visa in her favor.

Yours sincerely,

David Currell Chair of English

American University of Beirut

miel Camel